
Trestle Board Table Rock Lodge #680 

3/1/2019 

                
Lodge physical Address: 

54 Kimberling Blvd. 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

 

Mailing Address: 

POB 426 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

 

W.B. Harry Mackey 

Worshipful Master 

25 Yacht Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

harrymackey39@gmail.com 

Phone (H) 417-739-5454 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

secretaryTRL680@outlook.com 

Phone (C) 417-294-7815 

 

Lodges in the 43 District 

     Meeting Nights    

 

Billings  2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 
Galena 1st & 3rd Thurs. & 7:00 P.M. 

Sparta Friday before the full 

Moon 

 

From the Secretary 
 

Brethren, this past month we 

have installed Brother Robert 

Brown to the station of Junior 

Deacon and Brother Aaron Riley 

to the station of Senior Steward.  

Congratulations brethren, thank 

you for stepping up.  

 

Table Rock Lodge #680 is 

planning a Veterans ceremony on 

Saturday, March 7th, 2020.  The 

date is getting closer and the 

lodge is preparing for that event. 

Each registered Masonic Veteran 

will receive a Masonic Flag that 

has been flown over the Masonic 

Complex in Columbia, a certificate 

and Veterans pin.  These are 

being presented on behalf of the 

Masonic Home of Missouri, The 

Grand Lodge of Missouri, A.F. & 

A.M.  and Table Rock Lodge #680.  

We currently have 23 Veterans 

confirmed they will be there for 

the event and their families. This 

is an open ceremony, and anyone is 

invited to attend.  We will eat at 

12:00 Noon and the ceremony will 

begin at 1:00 P.M.  If you are 

reading this, and you are a 

veteran, and you haven’t received 

an invitation letter, then please 

contact me.  This means I don’t 

have your information in the 

Grand Lodge Database.  It is to 

late to add you to the ceremony 

roster for this event, however, I 

will ensure that you receive the 

Flag, Certificate, and Pin.  

 

We still have 25 brethren who 

have not paid their dues for 

2020.  I hope, if you have not paid 

your dues, you will take a moment 

and send them in. 

 

At our last Pancake Breakfast 

Brother Aaron Riley had some of 

his family there.  There were 

FIVE generations present, and it 

was truly a pleasure to meet 

them.  They had a good time and 

enjoyed a great breakfast.  If you 

haven’t tried our breakfast come 

out and enjoy. 

 

 
 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

 

Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

2019-2020 
W.B. Harry Mackey  W.M. 

Bro. Loren Oden  S.W. 

Bro. Terry Bible  J.W. 

R.W.B. John Pace  Tres. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins  Sec. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg  Chaplain 

Bro. Arnold Jacobsen  Mar. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder  S.D. 

Bro. Robert Brown  J.D. 

Bro. Aaron Riley  S.S. 

Bro. John Elvin  J.S. 

Bro. Ken Runge  Tiler 

Webmaster W.B. Keith Oxby 

Website: 
 

www.tablerocklodge680.org 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on the website, please 

email W.B. Keith at: 

ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:harrymackey39@gmail.com
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:ozarkenglishman@gmail.com


More from the Secretary 

 

Brethren, on the 1st and 3rd 

Tuesday nights, when we do not 

have a stated meeting, we meet at 

the lodge at 6:00 P.M. to practice 

ritual.  Any member is welcome. 

Come out and join us, we would 

love to have you. 
 

We as a lodge, have a monthly 

pancake breakfast.  The funds go 

to provide Maintenance, Upkeep, 

and Utilities, for our Lodge.  This 

is the responsibility of every 

member, whether you are an 

officer or not.  Table Rock Lodge 

#680 is a beautiful facility, and 

many brethren and their ladies 

put in a lot of hard work making 

this facility possible for us to 

enjoy. We should not depend on 

just a few, to support this event.  

Eventually, they will get tired or 

burnt out, and we will no longer be 

able to have the event.  Should 

that happen, our only alternative 

would be to raise dues in order to 

fund the maintenance fund, and 

we DO NOT want to do that.  So, 

come out and support the 

brethren in their endeavors in 

keeping this facility beautiful.   

We need your help preparing the 

food as well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in cleanup!   

This month’s breakfast Date: 

 

Pancake Breakfast 

March 8th, 2020 8:00 

A.M. - Noon 

 

 

 

 

 

March Dates to Remember 

 
Mar. 3 Lodge Practice 

Mar. 7 Veterans Celebration  

Mar. 8 Pancake Breakfast 

Mar. 9 Stone County Shrine Club 

meeting at Elks #2505 

Mar. 10 Stated Meeting 

Mar. 12 Executive Board Meeting 

Mar. 17 Lodge Practice 

Mar. 20 – 21 Scottish Rite 

Reunion Joplin 

Mar. 24 Stated Meeting 

Mar. 31 Lodge Practice 

 

March Birthdays 

 
Mar. 2   Zack Teasel 

Mar. 3   Daniel Smith 

    Ron Fry Sr. 

Mar. 6   Donald Nickel 

Mar. 8   Gary Williams 

Mar. 15   Fred Ybarra 

Mar. 16   Daniel Rush 

Mar. 23  Leonard Bisher 

   Steven Johnson 

Mar. 24  William “Bill” Moore 

Mar. 28  Harry Mackey 

   William “Bill” Elder 

Mar. 29  R.C. Woolstrum 

   Shawn Hatcher 

Mar. 30  Scott Meyer 

   James “Jim” Adams 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come out 

and 

support 

your 

Lodge: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


